
Hello! Cathy 

Further to our phone conversation this afternoon, I am emailing on behalf of the Argyle Business 
Improvement Association to request Delegation Status at the Community and Neighbourhoods 
Committee meeting,, November 1. The purpose of our request is to make a presentation with 
regard to security cameras along Dundas St., east of Highbury. There will be two members of 
our Board of Directors and myself. 

Thank you so much! 

Nancy McSloy 

 

--  

Nancy McSloy 
Executive Director 
Argyle Business Improvement Association 


